
————————————————————————————————————— 
If you know of any housebound parishioner or anybody else who might be interested in this  
Newsletter please give them a copy.   
The next issue of the Newsletter will be published on 23rd November.  Items for inclusion 
must be left in the sacristy before 17th November. 

Parish Radio Link to Housebound Parishioners 
 
    It was decided at the last Open Meeting of  
    Parishioners on 16th October to go ahead with the 
    installation of a Parish Radio Link to Housebound 
    Parishioners. 
 
This Radio Link which will be installed shortly into our church will beam 
church ceremonies directly into the homes of the parish.  By simply  
switching on a special Receiver, parishioners will be able to hear Mass and 
other ceremonies in their own homes and feel part of the parish community. 
 
The Radio Receivers are simple to operate and provide  
a good reception for an average sized room.   
The cost of the Receiver is €30. 
 
If you would be interested in purchasing a Receiver  
please complete this form and return it to the sacristy.  
 

Please do not send any money with this form. 

I would be interested in purchasing a Receiver for the Parish  
Radio Link: -  
 
Name  _____________________________________ 
 
Address  _____________________________________ 
 
   _____________________________________ 
 
   _____________________________________ 
 
Phone Number _____________________________________ 

PARISH OF ST. AGATHA 
NEWSLETTER 

 

16th November 2003 

 
Fr. Liam Rigney & 

St. Agatha’s Organ Restoration Committee 
 

invite you to an  
 

Organ Recital by Trevor Clarke 
 

following a short Prayer Service  
for those who have died 

 

led by Saint Agatha’s Adult Choir 
 

on  
Wednesday 19th November 2003 

at 8.00 p.m. in the Church.  
 

Refreshments will be served afterwards in St. Agatha’s Hall 

Organ Recital Evening 
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Dates for your Diary 
Monday 17th November  Bethany Bereavement Support Group 
      will meet in the Prayer Room at 8.00 p.m. 

Wednesday 19th November  Organ Recital Evening at 8.00 p.m. 

Sunday 23rd November  Feast of Christ the King 

Monday 24th November  Annual Mass for Deceased Parishioners 
      at 7.30p.m. 

Sr. Marie Tuohy, D.C., Rest in Peace (1925 - 2003) 
 

 We pray for the repose of the soul of Sr. Marie Tuohy,  
 Daughter of Charity who died on 9th November 2003.   
 Sr. Marie Tuohy spent some time in North William  
 Street and East Wall Parishes. 
 

We remember and pray for her community and her family. 
 

May she rest in peace.  Amen. 

Interested in Art Classes ?? 
 

    Ballybough Court Senior Citizens Centre, Kings Ave.   
    invite you to try your hand at painting and art in the   
    centre on Tuesday’s from 2.00 to 4.00 p.m..   
 

    These art classes are given by two art students. 
    There is no charge for these classes.     

Tea and cakes provided…. And you don’t have to be a senior citizen!! 

Everyone welcome. 
 

Mount Carmel Girls’ Secondary School 
King’s Inns Street, Dublin 1 invite applications for September 2004.   
For further information contact the Secretary, Jane at Ph: 8730958. 

Thank You from Fr. Liam Rigney  
 

15th November 2003 
 

Dear Parishioner, 
 

At all Masses on weekend of 25th/26th October I spoke about the      
financial position of our parish and published the Audited Statement of 
Parish Finances from July 2002 to June 2003 in the Newsletter.  In this 
I drew particular attention to the importance of the Family Offering  
Envelope Collection which is the main source of income for our parish.   
 

I emphasised that I was not looking for people to give more but for 
more people to give.  I am really delighted with the response. I want to 
thank the 253 present contributors and the 94 new contributors.   
 

If there are still parishioners who would like to contribute to this       
collection please contact me or the sacristy.   
[Phone Fr. Liam 8556474 or Sacristy 8554078] 
 

Again many thanks to all who support our parish . 
 

With every blessing, 
 
 

Fr. Liam Rigney, Administrator. 

Next Copper Coin Collection 
Saturday 22nd November 

 

Thanks to all who collect and contribute to this collection.  If your coins are not 
collected please bring them to the sacristy or phone 8554078 (sacristy).   
 

It was decided at the last Open Meeting of Parishioners that this Copper Coin 
Collection would go towards the cost of the installation of the Parish Radio Link 
to Housebound  Parishioners. 

‘Giving has  
increased since 

we started using 
the new  

collection plates!’ 
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